
 

 

 

 

 

Industry Circular No. 7 of 2018 

 

EXTENSION OF NAME RESERVATIONS 

 

Tortola, British Virgin Islands - As a courtesy to our Registered Agents, and to facilitate the new 

incorporations expected in January, the Registry of Corporate Affairs is pleased to announce a 

temporary extension to the name reservations process. 

 

All company names reserved during the period 17th December, 2018 to 30th January, 2019 will 

remain reserved until 15th February, 2019. 

 

The BVI Financial Services Commission appreciates your usual cooperation.  Please direct any 

enquiries regarding this change to the Registry of Corporate Affairs via email to 

support@bvifsc.vg. 

 

 

 


